
 

December 2022, No. 368 Knothole News             Page 1 

Knothole News 
 www.greencountrywoodworkers.org 

Officers 

 

President 

 Bill Nay 918-492-8481  

Vice-President        

 Gregg Zumwalt 918-605-2761 

Secretary 

 Bill Morgan            918-369-6435 

Treasurer 

    Mike Ruttgen           701-207-0712 

 

 

Club Committees 

 

Continuing Board Member 

 Harold Blalock 

Luncheon 

 Bill Morgan              918-369-6435 

Membership Management 

 Vacant 

Name Tags 

 Mike Ruttgen  701-207-0712 

Newsletter 

 Ray Hucek 918-618-2980 

Program Coordinator                   

 Vacant 

Toys / Show & Tell 

  Betty Zumwalt      918-249-4663 

Toy Wheels & Axles 

 Jim Rouse        918-636-9286 

Webmaster & Photographer 

 Arthur Barber        918-671-2437 

THIS MONTH’S MEETING 

Thursday, December 8, 2022 @ 6 PM 

Silver Skillet 

 

 

  PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Greetings. 

The December meeting will be at the 
Silver Skillet  restaurant at 6:00 PM on 
Dec 8 where we'll donate the toys to 
Toys for Tots . The restaurant is at 8228 
East 61st Street which is just East of 
Memorial (behind Hooters). 

If possible, please text your intention 
to attend to Bill at 918-492-8481.  It 
will help to know how many seats will 
be needed. 

We hope that you can attend.  If not, 
may you have a  Merry Christmas. 
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GREEN COUNTRY 

WOODWORKERS 

The Green Country Wood-

workers are made up of 

men and women who are 

interested in woodworking 

as a hobby.   

 

The monthly meetings are 

conducted as educational 

forums for the benefit of 

our members and guests.  

We have idea exchanges, 

problem solving sessions, 

safety tips and tool tips plus 

a main speaker on topics 

related to woodworking in 

all its phases.  

 

The club sponsors commu-

nity service projects such as 

making Toys for Tots at 

Christmas and supporting 

Beads of Courage by turning 

bowls and making boxes for 

children undergoing cancer 

treatment at Children Hos-

pital at Saint Francis.  The 

containers hold the chil-

dren’s beads.  The beads 

represent their treatment 

progress. 

 

 

 

KNOTHOLE NEWS 

 c/o Ray Hucek 

   ray@hucek.com 

 (918)619-2980 mobile 

OBJECTIVES 

• To provide the Knothole News, a monthly newsletter 

• To promote woodworking and participate in woodworking and craft 

shows to inform the public of club activities 

• To make wooden toys which are donated to selected organizations 

throughout the year 

• Monthly Show & Tell; all items entered in the show and tell will be 

presented to the membership by the builder 

Membership applications are available at each meeting from the club 

secretary or treasurer.  At this time, no membership fee is charged.   

MEETINGS 

The club meets on the second Thursday of each month at 6:30PM at 

Hardesty Regional Library.  

We also have a monthly dinner/social on the 4th Thursday of the month 

at 6:00PM; the location is determined during the regular monthly 

meeting.   

WWW.GREENCOUNTRYWOODWORKERS.ORG 

Please be sure to check out our web site for more information about the 

organization, past Knothole News publications, pictures, resources, etc. 


